
                                                                                        
CITY OF URBANA 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
AUGUST 7, 2006 

 
 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the regular meeting of the Urbana City 

Council scheduled for Monday, August 7, 2006 has been canceled.    The next 

regular meeting of the Urbana City Council will be Monday, August 21, 2006. 

  
    

 
    PHYLLIS D. CLARK 

     CITY CLERK 
 
 
 
 


